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Dear Prayer Partners, Loved Ones, and Friends, November 16, 2010 
 
 
Today is Judy's birthday and this morning all of our friends in the hotel 
restaurant sang happy birthday to her. Judy knows them each by their 
name and much about each of their families so their singing to her was 
very special. 
  
We had hoped to go to Antigua for Thursday and Friday night to 
celebrate Judy’s birthday but circumstances have caused us to cancel 
that much-anticipated time apart.  We will stay here in Guatemala City 
and hope to have a special night out at a nice restaurant where we 
have eaten in the past. 
  
It would take 10 pages to describe what happened Sunday and Monday 
night in the first church where we preached on this trip. The easiest 
and best way to describe what happened in each of those services is to 
say that the Holy Spirit blessed beyond our imagination. Last night I 
taught for an hour and preached for an hour and God increased 
exponentially the hunger to know personal revival in the lives of many. 
Each night the dear pastor and his wife kept us up until late at night 
asking questions about revival. They have a great hunger to truly love 
the Lord and know his presence over their lives. Their hunger 
exemplifies the hunger of a large number of the members of their 
church. 
  
In two hours we leave for a long drive in traffic to a church that meets 
under two tents. The roof of their auditorium collapsed under the 
weight of volcanic ash. You might recall me telling you that we had to 
wash our hair to remove the ash from that same volcanic eruption. The 
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nights are cold here and Judy is going dressed like a teddy bear to try 
to stay warm. Two months ago I preached in this church and the young 
pastor in his prayer at the close of the service repeated numerous 
times "Lord begin the revival in me".  
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR TONIGHT AND TOMORROW NIGHTS MEETINGS IN 
THIS CHURCH. 
  
Unbeknownst to two shoeshine boys and me, Judy took pictures of 
their praying with me to accept Jesus as their Savior. What a joy it was 
to see the joy in their faces as they came to know my Jesus.  
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR TOMAS AND JOSÉ 
  
How I wish I could tell you what is going on in Rigo's ministry in 
Colombia!  Laura and I have been unable to communicate with him. 
Through one e-mail he informed us that his days start early and finish 
late. Because of poor telephone coverage and the fact that he does not 
have a laptop we cannot stay in communication. Rigo rode six hours 
on a less than ideal bus to reach the second city.  He said that the 
churches are very small and very poor so that means that he also is 
having to see the loaves and the fishes multiplied.  We both believe 
that any hardship is worth enduring in order to be used in a significant 
way by our Lord.   

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR RIGO AND THE NEXT WEEK OF MINISTRY IN 
COLOMBIA 
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Please remember Rigo in Colombia and us before God's throne of 
grace. 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941  

 
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com RVA3RD@HOTMAIL.COM  
 

All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 


